Paul H. Sayles, MSc. PSC 76 Box 3965 APO AP 96319 USA

RECEIVED

Wednesday, 09 June 2021 Misawa, Japan 2021 JUL -6 P 12: 16

OGTAL REGULATORY

Mr. Michael M. Kubayanda Chairman, Postal Regulatory Commission 901 New York Avenue NW, Suite 200 Washington DC 20268-0001

Dear Chairman Kubayanda:

This letter is to express my disagreement with the proposed postal service rate increases that has been submitted to you by the Postmaster General. I consider that "improving" viability by closing post offices and increasing delivery time, while increasing postal rates does not seem to be a reasonable policy to pursue.

I would have expected to see increased services to the consumers rather than the opposite which is being proposed. Improving services would, I presume, lead to an improvement in finances.

Hopefully, you will return the recommendation to the Postmaster General and require a more reasonable and beneficial plan for both the Postal Service and consumers.

Sincerely,

Paul H. Sayles

P. H. Sayles PSC 76 Box 3965 APO AP 96319 USA



Mr. M.M. Kubayanda Chairman, Postal Regulatory Commission 901 New York Avenue WW. Suite 200 Washington DC 20268-0001

2025990001 0000

հրվիխետիրինիկիկիդիգոյին,լիկոնկիանինդրակին